Clyde Terminal VIEVA
Community Update

EnergyAustralia

We had previously informed the community that Since then, Viva Energy has undertaken

Viva Energy received development consent in 2015 to decommissioning, demolition and removal of the

carry out works for the conversion of the former Clyde majority of redundant refinery infrastructure as well as

Refinery into a finished product bulk import and storage construction and modification of assets so that ongoing

terminal (Clyde Terminal Conversion Project). operations can be consolidated into a smaller area.
Commencement of Work hours

remaining demolition
works in the Western Area

These works will be confined to within the boundary of
the Terminal (mainly within the South Western section)
and are planned to occur over a six month period.
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Works will not occur on Sundays nor Public Holidays. If
these times are varied, with relevant regulatory approvals,
local businesses and residents will be informed.

During these works, there may be a slight increase in noise
and local vehicular movements. A traffic management plan
has been developed to minimise and manage potential
impacts to local traffic.

Clyde Terminal and West Area — shaded areas indicate You can read more information about the Clyde Terminal
where the demolition works will be occurring Conversion Project at: vivaenergy.com.au/operations/
clyde/conversion-project
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Remediation of the
Western Area

We had previously informed the
community that following completion
of the remaining demolition activities,
Viva Energy intends to commence
environmental remediation of the
Western Area to ensure the site meets

the current standards for Commercial/ \ Y 4 i m /

Industrial land use. /3

ZoS

We are in the process of seeking approval from The Response to Submissions and its accompanying

the Department of Planning, Infrastructure and documents may be viewed on DPI&E's website at
Environment (DPI&E) for these works. planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/11341
Following the feedback we received during DPI&E will now complete their assessment of the
consultation in 2019, we have revised some application and make their recommendation. We will
management measures that will further minimise keep the community informed of our progress.

potential impacts to the surrounding community
and environment.

Additional Environmental
Investigations in the Western Area

We are currently completing a detailed Remedial Action
Plan (RAP) that will describe the remediation approach to
be undertaken in the Western Area.

Additional environmental investigations have been
undertaken over the last few months to assist in the
development of the RAP.

The RAP is expected to be completed in early 2020, at
which time Viva Energy intend to appoint a remediation
contractor to undertake these works.

Subject to receiving approval from the DPI&E, we expect the
remediation works to commence shortly after the demolition
activities in the Western Area have been completed.

Demolition Project Manager
Telephone: 0407 948 840

Contact Us Email: clayton.cowper@vivaenergy.com.au
If you have any

questions about the Remediation Project Manager

Pelitais el el Telephone: 02 9897 8046

contact us as follows: ) X . X
Email: Communityrelations@vivaenergy.com.au
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